CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

October 10, 2014

Mr. Brian Patterson
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson Street NE, Courtyard 1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Temporary Construction Entrance for Del Webb @ Mirehaven Phase I
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 10-7-14 (H09D017C)

Dear Mr. Patterson,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received October 7, 2014, the
above referenced plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit until the following comments are
addressed:

1. The temporary construction road and rock do not go all the way to Willow Canyon
Trail. Please revise so that the temporary road is connected.

2. Extend the rip-rap more around the outlet of the proposed 24 inch CMPs.

3. Update the Erosion Control and Sediment Plan.

PO Box 1293 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.
Sincerely,
Albuquerque
~
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New Mexico 87103 Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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